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October 12, 2006

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council
City of Racine

Racine City Hall

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I hereby request permission for the City of Racine to support the application of Kenosha County,
Division of Health for funding from the Department of Housing Urban Development for a lead
demonstration grant in the amount of up to two million dollars and requesting a subcontract

agreement with Division of Health.

The subcontract with Kenosha County Division of Health would develop a lead hazard reduction
program addressing lead dangers in the City of Racine’s housing stock.

The contract has been reviewed and approved by Terry Maier in the Finance Department. The

grant control number is 2006-046.

Respectfully submitted,

elle M, Grammer

“Caring for the Community”



